MEMORANDUM


TO: 

NMU Academic Senate Office
FROM: 
Dr. Jill Leonard


Dr. Donna Becker



2002-3 Faculty Grants Chairs

RE:

2002-2003 FGC Final Report
DATE: 
8/4/2021
The activity for the Faculty Grants Committee during 2002-2003 was as follows:

September 2002 
Chair conducted NMU Internal Grants Workshop in association with Dean of Graduate Studies.

October 2002
Reviewed and ranked two Spooner Award proposals.

November/December 2002 Reviewed and ranked 14 Faculty Grant proposals.

February 2003
Reviewed and ranked two Spooner Award proposals

March 2003 
Reviewed and ranked two Curriculum Development proposals and three Instructional Improvement proposals.

April 2003 
Reviewed and ranked six Peter White scholar proposals and three Spooner Award proposals

When reviewing proposals, the committee follows guidelines listed in the Guide to University Funding of Research and Creative Projects.  Details of the above actions are listed in reports to the Senate.
